
Ashtead All Stars Netball Club: Weekly Update 

W/E Sunday 18th February 2018 

 
Dear all, 
 
I hope everyone is feeling refreshed after a good half term break.  Not everyone had a break from 

netball this week…..we ran our first ever Half Term Netball Course.  This course was Monday to 

Wednesday 9 – 1pm, for year 5, 6 and 7.  Thoroughly enjoyed by Jonelle, Kelly and myself, and 

hopefully also by the girls, we plan to run more of these netball courses in the future. 

Regretfully we have had to cancel our U12 and U13 tour which was planned for May.  It appears that 

it is almost impossible to find a date which suits everyone, due to school, family, and other club 

commitments.  We will try again next year. 

Our AAS ladies did not get a half term break, and their results are shown below: 

SURREY NETBALL LEAGUE 
 

OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYER 

AAS Ladies A Grove House WON 54- 22 Alia M 

 
 

KINGSTON DISTRICT NETBALL LEAGUE 
 

OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYER 

AAS Ladies A Wanderers WON 48 - 20 Alice M 

AAS Ladies B Tiffin Gold LOST 30 - 36 Lucy M 

 
 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

19/02/2018 Monday 6 - 7pm Training: U12s and U15/U16s 

    7 - 8pm Training: U13s and U14s 

21/02/2018 Wednesday 6 - 7pm Training: U10s 

    7 - 8pm Training: U11s 

21/02/2018 Wednesday 6 - 7pm SQUAD TRAINING: U12s 

    7 - 8pm SQUAD TRAINING: U14s 

21/02/2018 Wednesday 8 - 9.30pm INDOOR TRAINING : AAS LADIES 

24/02/2018 Saturday AWAY Surrey League - AAS Ladies v M.P.'s B 

24/02/2018 Saturday 9.30am Matches for various selected U11, U12, U13 teams  

             v Epsom College U12A, U12B, U12D, U13A and U13B 

24/02/2018 Saturday 2 - 3pm MINIS 

25/02/2018 Sunday    NONSUCH U14 AND U15/16 

 
 
I hope you all enjoy the week ahead. 
KInd regards,  
Jane 


